
 
 
 

ARS’s Millner Displays Vegetables Growing in Compost 
From USDA Cafeteria Waste 

 

WASHINGTON, Feb. 1, 2008 – Dr. Pat Millner of the Agricultural Research Service in 
Beltsville displays how the compostable food service products from the cafeteria (food 
trimmings and compostable trays) are being returned as “earth friendly” soil amendments 
at the “Greening the New Year” event held in the South Building Cafeteria on January 
31.  As part of this event, patrons learned about the BioPreferred Program and about the 
implementation of BioPreferred cafeteria-ware products in the cafeterias.   

 
 
For more information, contact Shana Love, Special Assistant, Office of the Assistant 
Secretary for Administration, 202-205-4008 or Shana.Love@usda.gov or visit 
www.greening.usda.gov. 
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